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Dear Councillor,  

 

PLANNING COMMITTEE – SITE VISITS 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Arrangements have been made, in consultation with the Chairman, for site visits to be held on Thursday, 
27th July, 2017. The visits and anticipated times when the Committee will be on site are as follows:- 
 

10.40am Assemble at North Entrance to the Town Hall. 

10.45am Depart the Town Hall.  

11.00am 01031/17 – erection of 3 dwellings together with alterations to gable side of 364 to provide 
vehicular access from Tempest Road on land to rear of 364 Tempest Road, Lostock (agreed 
by Councillor C. Wild) 

 

 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Susan Bailey 
Principal Democratic Services Officer 

Direct Line: 01204 331246 

E-mail: susan.bailey@bolton.gov.uk 

 


